
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Requesting for Certification for GPPC of Tie Point from DENR of Puerto Princesa Pilot
Elementary School
1 message

GEMMA ARGUELLES <gemma.arguelles5300@deped.gov.ph> Thu, Jan 19, 2023 at 6:27 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: johnlery.alinea@deped.gov.ph

good day po ito po ang final po, salamat po

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally addressed. Any disclosure, copying, dissemination, or 

any action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited. The opinions, conclusions, and statements expressed in this message are those of the sender and 

may not necessarily reflect the views of the Department of Education.
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